
From: Carlos Diaz <Carlos.Diaz@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, December 29, 2023 1:00 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 
<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift 
  

Hello Steve & Chasse, 
  
Today we received cookies from Peter Kroner for assisting his wife with a Board of Elections 

issue. Peter told me that the cookies amounted to $10 at most, but couldn't give an exact number 

because they baked several batches. 
  

Carlos Díaz 

Chief of Staff 
Ald. Nicole Lee, 11th Ward 

3659 S. Halsted St. 
773.254.6677 

  
 

  

 


